BUILDING A STRONGER COMMUNITY

The Medfield Foundation
cordially invites you and your guests

to join us at a Reception
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On
Sunday, March 23, 2014

From 3-5 PM

At The Center at Medfield, 2 Ice House Road
Light refreshments will be served

This reception is made possible through the generosity
of the Rockland Trust Charitable Foundation.

Rsvp to Kathy Brennan by Monday, March 17 at
kathleen.brennan@yahoo.com



